
17th Poland Cup International Soft Tennis Tournament 

 

 

"Winners are not just champions; they are inspirations to others." 

 

We are happy to announce the remarkable achievement of our student, Uday Dahiya 

of Class 12th, at the 17th Poland Cup International Soft Tennis Tournament at 

Grodzisk Mazowiecki from July 3rd to 10th, 2024. 

Uday Dahiya, a talented student from our school, participated in the tournament and 

won an impressive Bronze medal in the Men's Doubles category. This outstanding 

feat showcases his exceptional skills, dedication, and passion for soft tennis. 

We congratulate Uday on his remarkable achievement and are proud to have him 

represent our school on the international stage. His success inspires us all, and we 

look forward to his future accomplishments. 

********************* 


